
 
 

FOBS APPEAL for chair & secretary 
Please see separate letter from Mrs 
Davies in the main email , we need 
people to fill these roles to successfully 
continue to raise funds for school. 
 

Parents Evenings/Meetings 
Week beg 18th October  

Red Class 
Mon 18th 1.00 - 6.00pm 
Orange Class 
Monday 18th  11am – 12noon 
& 3:30 – 6.00pm 
Tues 19th  3: 30- 5:30pm 
Yellow Class  
Wed 4.15 - 6.00pm 
Thurs 2.00 - 4.00pm 
Blue 
Tues 3.40-5.45pm 
Wed 2pm-5.00pm 
Violet 
Wednesday 10.45am-12.45pm 
Monday 3.45 - 6pm 
Please email class teachers with 
preferred time slots. 
 

School closed for training day  
Friday 22nd October 

Half Term – Mon 25th – Fri 29th Oct 
 

Unclaimed, Unnamed Uniform ! 
We have over the past couple of weeks 
accumulated a large number of 
unclaimed and unnamed items of 
uniform. We cannot stress enough 
items need to be Clearly Named…  
Any items left around after next Friday 
will be destroyed. 
 

Wellbeing Challenge 
Thank you to parents for helping 
children with their wellbeing challenge, 
and for wearing Green today! 
If you still wish to enter (for the chance 
to attend the wellbeing tea part) they 
must be in by Monday morning. 
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Parents 
Evenings/Meetings 

Week beg 18th October  
 
 

School closed  
training day  

Friday 22nd October 
 
 

Half Term 
Mon 25th –Fri 29th Oct 

 
 
 

KS1 Nativity  
Week beg 6th Dec 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please rememerber we 
are a NUT FREE school 

 
 

Reminder –  
PLEASE can ALL 

belongings be named! 
 

Curiosy Café…. 
Sadly this is now under review……. We will 
look at local Covid case numbers and make a 
decision next week for if this is still going 
ahead. 

Tuesday October 19th 

9.00am - 10.00 am Blue Class 
10:45 - 11:45am Orange and Yellow Class 
1:10pm - 2:10pm Violet Class 
Wednesday 20th Oct 
9.00am - 10.00  Red Class 
 

Outdoor Footwear 
Children need a spare pair of outdoor 
footwear if they wish to use the school field. 
 

Barrington Bites Cookery Book 
We still have a few books for sale, there is a 
display copy in the foyer if you wish to 
browse. 
Books are £10 each, cash, Chq to ‘Friends of 
Barrington School’ or you can pay by bank 
transfer (ask fobs for details), all proceeds 
go to fobs. 
 

Thank You! 
We would like to say thank you to Mr and 
Mrs Gibson for repairing and replacing the 
windows in the summer house. 
 

Medical Conditions 
If your child has had any recent diagnosis  eg 
Asthma please remember to keep school up 
to date with any conditions. 
If they are already asthma sufferers please 
ensure up to date inhalers and protocols are 
in school. Thank you. 
 

Bag2School – NEXT FRIDAY 
Friday 15th October 

 All proceeds go to Barrington School FOBS. 
Please leave bags under the cycle sheds at 
the front. 
 

Netball 
If you have the netball trophy at home 
please return it to school…also if it rains we 
will have to cancel, as we don’t want to mix 
classes indoors at the moment. 
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From The Ministry of Design 
A group of children are working with Mrs Davies to 
develop the range of resources that we have outside to 
play with. Two areas we would like to develop are The 
Digging Zone and Dinosaur World.  We are making an 
area to the side of the playground near the summer 
house where we can dig and are looking to collect the 
following things to play with in this area; buckets and 
spades trucks, bulldozers and diggers.  We are also 
planning to make Dinosaur World, an area with gravel 
and stones where we can play with toy dinosaurs. We 
need some dinosaurs for this area that are big enough 
to play with outside without getting lost in the grass. 
If you (or your family and friends) have any of these 
toys at home that you no longer play with and would 
like to donate them to school, please bring them in and 
leave them with Mrs Davies. 
Thank you. 
From the children in the Ministry of Design 

 

Plants for Sensory Garden 
You can still send in plants for the sensory garden, just 
leave them on the gravel area. Thank you. 

 
 

Second Hand Uniform 
If anyone wants second hand uniform please contact 
Julia in the office.   
 

Is Your Child in School? - leaflet 
Please see attached leaflet about pupil absence from 
School. 

 

Blythswood Trust – Shoebox Appeal 
Boxes to be returned by 5th November. 

 
Apply for Secondary School 

Closing date is 31st October 2021 to apply for a 
secondary school place for September 2022. 
 

Found Bronze Dof E badge 
 A couple of weeks ago a Bronze Duke of Edinburgh 
badge was handed in…contact the office if you know 
someone who lost one.  

Open Morning Sessions 
For parents with children starting reception 

September 2022 
Meet with Mrs Davies and short tours outside.  
There will be 2 sessions on each of the following dates 
at 9.30am and 11.00am: 
Monday 11th October 

Monday 8th November 

Tuesday 23rd November  - 9.30am only 

To book please contact the school office: 
01223 712273 
office@barrington.cambs.sch.uk 
Closing date for reception applications: 15.01.2022 
 

Avon..Mrs Mansfield donate 10% to FOBS 
https://online.shopwithmyrep.co.uk/avon/Melbourn 

 
Help wated with Poppy Appeal 

Mr Phillips is looking for people or families to help out 
on this year's poppy appeal, this year we can go do 
door to door  collection around  the village, if you 
would like to help please  contact James Phillips on 
poppyorgbarrington1@gmail.com  with your  name 
and contact details   
Thank you James Phillips  poppy appeal organiser 
Barrington 

 
 
 Foxton Scarecrow Festival 2021 – Saturday 9 
October (12noon – 5.00pm) 
 Buy a programme, find themed scarecrows, quizzes, 
tombola, raffle and games. .... refreshments (bacon 
butties, soup or tea and cakes). ‘Impromptu’ band will 
play during the afternoon in the Village Hall. Fun 
event for all ages. 
Fund-raiser for St Laurence Church, Foxton School and 

Pre-School.  For further information, 
email foxtonscarecrow@gmail.com or find us on 
Facebook. 

https://online.shopwithmyrep.co.uk/avon/Melbourn
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